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Please do not pass legislation making it possible to camp in any open green spaces and parks. These
kinds of encampments are often trash strewn areas and 1 don't want that to be possible in more green
spaces. We need clean park areas where individuals, families and children and older people feel safe
in walking. Also, i oppose making more areas eligible for camping because this is a sanitation hazard

that 1 do not want to increase
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